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Mey 25, 1950

Zdward Bibring, M,D, Chairman
Comuittee on Institutes

fnericen Pgychoasnalytic Assnciation
82 iarlborough Strest

Bogton 16, Magsschusethe

Dear Dr. Bibring:

Upon the request of the Executive Committes, I sm sending
you the following informetim,

The Executive Committes of the Los Angeles Institute for
¥pychounalysis, on February 13, 1950, zppointed Dr. Hormen A,
Levy a fruining analyst. In a review znd elarifiecation of this
situstion, for the information of the Committee on Institutes
of the Board on Professional Standards, we want it mnderstood
that Dr, NSormen A. Lavy has been appointed a training snslyst
with &1l full rights of such an sppointment, in the Loe ingeles
Institute for Psychoanalysis.

Sincerely yoursg,

Ernet Lewy, M.D.,Chairmen
Executive Committee






